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Peak Launches the 
Revolutionary Golf Module. 
 

Our customers have been asking us for a 

software module to help manage their 

golf courses for a long time. Finally the 

day has come! Peak has developed a new 

add-on module which integrates 

seamlessly into SportsMan SQL to 

manage golf courses with ease. Some of 

the highlights include: 

 

 Tee Sheets: Easy reservation and 

check out for in-house and 

online tee times. 

 

 Golf Cart & Equipment Sales: 

Quickly and easily add golf cart 

and equipment rental fees before 

the sale is finalized. 

 

 Membership Management: 

Provide golf memberships, or tie 

golf course privileges in with 

existing memberships for any 

site in the system. 

 

 Pro Shop Management: Benefit 

from integrated point of sale, 

inventory control, cash till 

handling, payment processing, 

financial reporting, and more at 

your pro shops. 

 

 Online Reservations: Allow 

customers to log in and make 

tee time or facility reservations, 

or to sign up for activities. 

 

If you like SportsMan SQL, you’ll love 

how it works at your golf course too—

of course, with pricing that’s consistent 

with our commitment to value. 

 

Call us to schedule a demo. 

 

 
 

  45 West 9000 South, Suite 2 
  Sandy, UT  84070 
 

Same Great Company and Software Solutions, 
But We Have a New Location! 
 

Peak Software Systems is thrilled to announce that, in an ongoing effort to 

provide its customers with the best software systems and services, we have 

purchased our own building and have recently moved. The new building 

represents many great things for Peak Software and its customers. We are 

committed to being your partner in technology for many years to come. Just 

in case you have not updated our contact info, we’ve listed it below. The 

phone number, fax number, email, and web address are still the same, so please 

feel free to contact us if you have any questions or need additional 

information. 

 

Just as a reminder, the Customer Care fees (annual maintenance) will be 

increasing January 1, 2012.  For detailed pricing please see the ‘News & Info’ 

section in SportsMan or visit the website www.sportsmansql.com. 

 

Most importantly, we want to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

continued business and wish all of you Happy Holidays! 

 

 

 

Peak Software Systems’ staff and new building. 

 

Front row, left to right:   George, Paul, Charlie, and Josh 

Back row, left to right:   Mark, Rich, Curtis, Debbie, and Kelly 

 

http://www.sportsmansql.com/

